
SIT Meeting 

Tuesday, December 12, 2023 

Attendance: Caraway, Brewster, Alston, Karam, Ledbetter, Chance, Chiarolanzio, McGoogan, 

Mimmy, Thompson, McCoy 

Meeting began: 2:35  

 

We were given an additional $23,000 - Would like to give the money to 2nd grade and Ms. Kube 

and Ms. Thompson for rugs, some money to Saturday academy for 3 Saturday for 8 teachers, 

and more teachers would be able to tutor however you have to fill out an application which is 

due on Friday.  

• Tutoring 

o Tutoring will start the week of January 15th – will be on Wednesday and 

Thursdays 2:30 – 3:30 and will be paid $40 an hour and paid for an hour of 

planning (3:30 – 4:00). Working on a plan for what it will look like for 3rd and 4th.  

o $25,000 was placed in a tutoring account last year. Students will be selected 

based on interim data, projected data, ect. If you have a student that tested well 

but you believe needs tutoring and you have data to back that up – speak with 

admin.  

o Math tutoring will be from Zearn, however, students will not be on their devices 

for an hour. Tutors can pull activities from Zearn. Snacks will be provided from 

the cafeteria. 

o Right now tutoring is 2 – 5 but additional funding will provide for more grade 

levels and more teachers. 

o 10 students per teacher except for upper grades, they may can have more 

students. 

o Admin will be looking at EVAAS data from teachers and from students and will 

place students according to teacher strengths 

o If teacher does not have EVAAS data, admin will  
o April 6th , April 27th and May 18th (tentatively) 3.5 hours – different application 

that staff has not received. You do not have to teach on all three Saturdays – 

that would be ideal however we can have a floating sub (3rd, 4th, and 5th ) for 

higher students 

 

Meeting adjourned: 2:50 


